
May 19, 2020 
 
Hello Azevada All Star Families! 
 
Just another quick reminder!  
 
On every Wednesday between the hours of 9am and 11am, we will have a Library 
Box outside the Azevada office where families can drop off Azevada library books. 
Because we are still in the COVID 19 “Shelter in Place” status, we will not be able to 
provide opportunities for families to check out library books from the Azevada 
Library.  Families will only be able to turn in their library books.  
 
Also, please understand, that you do not have to turn in your Azevada books now. 
You may turn them in now, next week, or on a later date. We are beginning to collect 
Azevada library books now so that our librarian, Ms. I, can begin the process of 
checking the books back into the Azevada Library.  
 
I hope everyone remains happy and healthy!  
 
Thank you!  
 
Carole L. Diamond 
Principal 
Azevada Elementary School  
 
 


